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To the Acquiring Authority and 

all remaining objectors 
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Your Ref: 

Our Ref: APP/PCU/CPOP/Y5420/3316757

Date: 22 December 2023 

Dear Sir/ Madam 

The London Borough of Haringey (High Road West Phase A) Compulsory 
Purchase Order 2023

I refer to the above compulsory purchase order, the Inquiry into which closed on 22 
November 2023. On 19 December 2023 the Government issued a revised version of the 

National Planning Policy Framework (with paragraph 14b updated on 20 December). The 
revised NPPF is available via this link:   
National Planning Policy Framework (publishing.service.gov.uk)  

The Inspector invites you to consider whether the revised NPPF has relevance to your case. 

Please submit any comments on this matter only, within two weeks of the date of this 
letter, with a copy to the Programme Officer, Brenda.Taplin@gateleyhamer.com. Any 
comments submitted will be copied to the Acquiring Authority and the remaining objectors 

as appropriate, and added to the Inquiry website. 

This circumstance may affect the date when the decision is expected to be issued. 

Yours faithfully 

James Bunten 

James Bunten 
Case Officer - Environment, Transport and CPO Team 




